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Dear Nora-Andreea, 
 
5 Gray's Inn Road London WC1X 8PH 
 
Thank you for your communication of 9th August 2017.  
 
I can confirm that London Underground Infrastructure Protection has no comment to 
make on this planning application for erection of freestanding BT panel. 
 
If I can be of further assistance, please contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Shahina Inayathusein 
Information Manager 

Email: locationenquiries@tube.tfl.gov.uk 
Direct line:  020 3054 1365 

 

Your ref: 2017/3159/P 
Our ref: 20403-SI-4-240817 
 
Nora-Andreea Constantinescu 
Development Management 
Planning@camden.gov.uk 
 
24 August 2017 


